
 

 
 
 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF THE INVITATION TO BID FOR 
PURCHASE OF HYDRATED LIME REISSUE 

AND REJECTION OF ALL BIDS 

CLEAN WATER SERVICES 

DATE ISSUED: MAY 21, 2021 

 

Clean Water Services (District) Invitation to Bid for Purchase of Hydrated Lime 
Reissue (ITB) is canceled and all bids received in response to the ITB are 
rejected.   

District reissued the Invitation to Bid and removed the requirement to provide 
mileage.  It appears there was confusion again about the bid requirements.  
District finds that pursuant to its Purchasing Rules there is good cause to cancel 
the ITB and reject the bid received and that doing so is in the public interest. 

District intends to reissue the Invitation to Bid to include hauling from the 
Bidder’s location to District’s facilities. 
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